** TOWNSHIP OF SOUTHWOLD
* SN 35663 Fingal Line

Fingal, ON NOL 1KO0
|| OFFICE OF THE CLERK

Phone: (519) 769-2010

Fax: (519) 769-2837

Email: cao@southwold.ca

May 29, 2017

Via Email: fif@stopthenucleardump.com

Attention: Frank Fernandez
Dear Mr. Fernandez:
RE: Nuclear Waste Repository

Please be advised that Council, at its Regular Meeting on Monday May 8, 2017
passed the following resolution:

2017-174  Nuclear Waste Repository
THAT the Council of the Township of Southwold opposes the plan

of O.P.G. to construct a nuclear waste repository with 1 km from

the shores of Lake Huron.
CARRIED

If you require anything further, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Ken Loveland
CAOQ/Clerk
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